KILKENNY BOROUGH COUNCIL

MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS OF SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON 26th OCTOBER, 2010, AT 7.30 PM

Mayor, Councillor  Martin Brett, Presiding.

Present:

Councillors:
John Coonan, Paul Cuddihy, Marie Fitzpatrick, David Fitzgerald, Joe Malone, Betty Manning,  Andrew McGuinness, Malcolm Noonan,  Seán Ó hArgáin,  Joe Reidy.

Apologies:
Cllr. Kathleen Funchion.

Also Present:


Mr. J. Crockett, County Manager, Mr. John Mulholland, Director of Services,  Mr. B. Tyrrell, Town Clerk, Mr. K. Fitzgerald, Senior Engineer.

Mayor’s Summons of Meeting:

Notice dated 22nd October, 2010, convening a Special Meeting for this date was read.

Item 1. :
Review of Traffic and Mobility Management in Kilkenny City:
Members referred to the Rikon research carried out by Waterford Institute of Technology report which had been circulated to members prior to this meeting and most members felt they needed more time to study the report.  
It was then Proposed by Cllr. Paul Cuddihy

                     Seconded by Cllr. Marie Fitzpatrick
“That this meeting adjourn until 7.30 p.m on Thursday 28th October, 2010 at 7.30 p.m.”

Cllr. J. Malone proposed  “that the current one-way traffic system in High Street revert to two way traffic immediately.”
There being no seconder, the original motion was agreed and the meeting adjourned to Thursday 28th October, 2010 at 7.30 p.m.

This concluded the business of the meeting.
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